
News from Uffington LTC 

Hi everyone. Well, our 2022 season is well under way. We had a popular Open Day on Saturday 
23rd April with a number of new members signing up, it has been great for the club to welcome 
new players. 

Our ladies have enjoyed some exciting matches and they are now half way through their list of 
fixtures in the summer league. We are also setting up some friendly summer matches and if 
anyone would like to participate, please contact Jo Parman on parmanjoanna@gmail.com. 

Club nights continue to take place on Thursday evenings from 6.00pm. We’d love to see more 
players and if you’d like to participate, please join the WhatsApp group by contacting Annabel 
Campbell on campbellannabel@gmail.com. 

Our summer term coaching on Wednesday afternoons have been well attended offering a primary 
school age group, a teenage group and an adults group in the evening.  As these sessions draw to 
a close in line with the school term, we are pleased to offer two weeks of holiday camps – from 
Monday 2nd to Friday 12th August.  The sessions are aimed at 5-14 year olds, with age/ability splits 
catered for across the two courts and additional coaches as necessary.  They run from 09:30-
12:30hrs and are bookable as single sessions or for the whole week.  For further information and 
to book directly please visit: https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/gamesetandmatchplay/Coaching/Camps

Our popular summer tournament followed by a delicious barbecue will take place on Sunday 11th 
September. More details to follow and all are welcome. Last year’s tournament was a great 
success and a popular social gathering for club members. 

So te season is going well, and we have been lucky with the weather so far. Let’s hope the sun 
continues to shine on the rest of it. Anyone interested in joining this year, it’s not too late.  
Please get in touch through our website https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/uffingtonlawntennisclub. 

Robert Hart Chairman 


